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          A D V I S O R Y 

 
 

September 22, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Clients, 
 
This is to remind you of the scheduled tariff adjustment as referenced in Circular No. 
2025-MMT-CN025, published on July 22, 2025: 
 
The implementation of the first tranche of 10% will take effect on October 22, 2025, 
while the remaining 5% will be implemented on January 1, 2026, completing the total 
15% tariff adjustment. 
 
This adjustment is in accordance with the Philippine Ports Authority’s (PPA) 2022 
Revised Policy on Private Ports. Manila Multipurpose Terminal (MMT) will implement an 
upward adjustment in all cargo handling charges and related fees, which also supports 
our investments in newly procured equipment to enhance productivity and meet growing 
client demands. 
 
The updated tariff schedule is available at this link for your reference: 
MMT_Cargo_Handling_Tariff_Oct_22_2025.pdf 
 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the new tariff 
structure, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer experience team at 
customerexperience@mmt.ictsi.com or call through 8516-7888 loc 161. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
MMT Management 
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